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Sent: Monday, February 12, 2024 8:59 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Assisted suicide bill
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To the House Judiciary,  
We are Nicholas and Joan Degaitas of North Providence. Our email tonight is to let you know that we oppose bill H7100, 
which would legalize assisted suicide, and we oppose any other similar effort. We pray that you would please vote 
against any bill of this nature. Thank you for your time.  
Respectfully,   
Mr. and Mrs. Nicholas Degaitas  


